
February Panhellenic Newsletter
Welcome Back!

Dear Panhellenic Community,

Welcome back to campus and happy 2021! I am humbled and so thrilled to lead
our community for the next year through serving as the Panhellenic President.
Our remarkable 2021 Panhellenic Executive Board has been hard at work
planning events for Circle of Sisterhood, launching Rho Gamma applications,
preparing for the recruitment season, planning values-based participation events,
creating incredible PR content, and finalizing the bylaws and budgets to help this
year run safely and successfully. We are all optimistic about this upcoming year
and finding ways to create lasting memories and unity within our Panhellenic
sororities and across councils. I am confident that collectively we will continue to
be a positive influence within the Fort Worth community, on TCU’s campus, and
within our own organizations to enrich the lives of those around us. Here’s to a
fresh start in 2021 to building up our sisterhood, strengthening our minds through
education, embracing and sharpening our leadership skills, and safely serving our
community!

​With love in Panhellenic,
Cassie Trosino
2021 Panhellenic President ​



Circle of Sisterhood Meeting

Mark your calendars!

The next Circle of Sisterhood meeting will
be Tuesday, February 23rd at 8pm in KFC
203A. If you would like to attend this
meeting sign up on the google spreadsheet.
If you would prefer to attend virtually
please use the zoom link below. This is a
great opportunity to get involved in
Panhellenic's philanthropy as well as learn
how you can help support women's
education!

Sign up sheet:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1pCfnFp
OcJT640wBFGaOF4w4RQ9hcTD6U3cV75se7qas/
edit#gid=0

Zoom Link:
https://tcu.zoom.us/j/7966325307

Apply to be a Rho Gamma

Application closes February 7th @11:59 PM

Important February Panhellenic Dates:

Feb. 1st: Coffee tab at Common Grounds
Feb. 3rd: Rho Gamma interest meeting
Feb. 4th-5th: Kendra Scott profit share
Feb. 7th: Rho Gamma application closes
Feb. 9th: La Tasha Jackson-Mcdougle speaker event
Feb. 23rd: Circle of Sisterhood meeting
Feb. 24th: Coffee Tab

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1pCfnFpOcJT640wBFGaOF4w4RQ9hcTD6U3cV75se7qas/edit#gid=0
https://tcu.zoom.us/j/7966325307
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https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

